
If you are a Newburyport resident who is having difficulty paying 
rent due to the economic impacts of COVID-19, you may qualify for 

Newburyport Rental Assistance. 

City of Newburyport  

Emergency Rental Assistance Program 

Purpose 

The purpose of the Emergency Rental Assistance Program is to 

provide short term relief to low and moderate income individuals 

and families whose incomes have been adversely affected by the 

COVID-19 pandemic. The City of Newburyport, through its 

Affordable Housing Trust, will be providing grants to financially 

assist qualified households during this crisis. The City of 

Newburyport has partnered with the Pettengill House, Inc. to 

administer the rental assistance program. 

Eligibility 

To be eligible to receive a grant, the applicant must occupy a property in Newburyport and have a household 
income that is no greater than 80% of the area median income (AMI): 
  

 

For more info and full list of eligibility requirements, please visit pettengillhouse.org/nbpt_rent_assistance.aspx  

 Household Size: 1  Household Size: 2  Household Size: 3  Household Size: 4 

 $67,400  $77,000  $86,650  $96,250 

To learn more and apply online, please visit: 

www.pettengillhouse.org/newburyport_rent_assistance.aspx 
 

To request a hard copy application, please call The Pettengill House, Inc. at 
(978) 463-8801.  All inquiries, requests, and info provided are confidential. 


